
Know Christ … Show Christ ... Grow in Christ ... 

“Do no harm.  Do Good.   
Stay in love with God.” - - -John Wesley 

PRAYER OF DEDICATION 

God who guides us on the journey, we offer our tithes 

and offerings to you, and pray that the gifts we give 

might be used to bring your kingdom here on earth. 

Often, it feels like we won’t get to see it; and like 

Moses we will make the journey, but never get to 

cross into the place you have promised. Strengthen 

us, by your Spirit, to stay true to the journey, and to 

look toward the destination, not with our eyes or ears 

but with our hearts. We pray in the blessed name of 

Jesus, our Rock and the light of the world. Amen.   

Coming Next Week: 

“1st Thessalonians 5:13-15” 

Check out our directing pastor’s blog  

joescheets.com 

Weekly Funds needed for 2014 budget:       $         9,226.17 

October 19, 2014 weekly giving for general fund       $      5,947.21 

2 Corinthians 9:7-8 

Sunday School is for Everybody! 

Come join us at 10:15 a.m. 

Joe’s Notebook 

Why shouldn't the church  

dress its truth as artistically as  

the world dresses its lies? 

---Leonard Sweet. 

Mitten Tree: A Warm 

Centenary Tradition 

Children of all ages (0-100+) are invited to 

purchase a pair of hats, mittens, gloves, and 

scarves to donate to other children who may not have the 

warm clothes needed for the winter season.  (If you want to 

crochet or knit one, we have a lot of yarn in the Mission 

Room.  Help yourself!)  

You are invited to place your donated items on the Mitten 

Tree branches at the front of the sanctuary.  

All donated items will be delivered to our local Catholic 

Charities organization.  Deadline is November 30! 

    Christmas Cantata  Rehearsal 

    for 

    òSing and Shout for Joyó 

Wednesdays from 7:00-7:45 p.m. 

Ɂ,ÖÕËÈàɯ-ÐÎÏÛɯ+ÐÎÏÛÚɂɯ 
BEGINNING  IN  NOVEMBER  

Didnôt make it to worship over the weekend? 
Our pastors are offering shortened,  

simple worship services on Mondays, 6:00-6:30pm,  
starting in November. 

Keep this in mind, and remember that you can always  
bring someone with you to Centenary UMC. 

GOOD NEWS SINGERS INVITES  

K-6th GRADE YOUTH 

TO JOIN US TODAY DURING THE SERVICE! 

Youth in Kindergarten through 6th grade are 
invited to join the Good News Singers, which rehearses on 
Sunday mornings (except Communion Sunday) during 
church following the Children's Message. Our next in-church 
performance will be Sunday, November 16, and we will also 
be working on Christmas music for the youth Christmas 
musical ("A Night in Bethlehem) the weekend of December 
13 & 14. 

Any questions, please contact Libby Moeller, (217) 663-6709 
(email scottandlibbymoeller@gmail.com) or Brenda Dost 
(708) 217-7982 (email bcdost@att.net) to see what we can 
work out. 

Esther Unit of UMW will gather Wednesday, 

November 5th, 11:30AM for our Thanksgiving pot-
luck luncheon in the Meeting Room at Centenary. 
Bring a favorite dish to share. Table service and 
beverages will be provided.  
  

There will be a short business meeting which will include the 
World Thank Offering Service, and the  Thank Offering will 
be collected. Carol Martin will present the lesson, Linda 
White will have our devotion, and Judy Stroud will be our 
hostess.  
  
Esther Unit of UMW meets the first Wednesday of the month, 
and all Centenary women are invited to attend. 

The Pastors weekly days off are as follows: 

Thursday:  Reverend Leanne Noland 

Friday: Dr. Joseph Scheets 

mailto:scottandlibbymoeller@gmail.com
mailto:bcdost@att.net


This Week at Centenary:  Oct. 26-Nov. 1, 2014 

Sunday, 26   

       9:00 a.m. Worship 

 10:00 a.m. Connection Time 

 10:15 a.m. Sunday School 

             

Monday, 27        

 9:00 a.m. Quilters 

 

Tuesday, 28   

 9:00 a.m. Brookstone Bible Study 

 10:30 a.m. Glenwood Bible Study 

 6:00 p.m. Disciple 2 (MR) 

 

Wednesday, 29   

 9:00 a.m. Staff Meeting (Conf.) 

 11:00 a.m. Lakeland Rehab and Health 

 6:00 p.m.  Youth Christmas Musical Rehearsal (S) 

 6:00 p.m. Handbells 

 7:00 p.m. Cantata Rehearsal (S) 

 7:45 p.m. Alleluia Choir (S) 

 

Saturday, 1   

 5:45 p.m. Worship  

 
The mission of Centenary United Methodist 

Church is to make disciples of Jesus Christ for 

the transformation of the world.  

Know Christ… 

Grow in Christ… 

Show Christ… 

Become the Difference 

October 25 & 26, 2014 

1st Corinthians 15:55 

“The Last Thing We Ever Talk About” 

Centenary United Methodist Church 

203 E Grove Ave  ß  Effingham  IL  62401 

217-342-2030  ß  www.effinghamcumc.com 

Worship Schedule 
Saturday                  5:45 p.m. 

Sunday                    9:00 a.m.  

Sunday School      10:15 a.m. 

Centenary Family in the  

Norma WoodardñSt. Anthony Memorial Hospital (*) 

Laura BakerñSt. Johnõs Hospital, Springfield, IL 
 

(*) Returned Home 
 

Dr. Joseph Scheets is on call this week for hospital and other 

emergencies.  After hours call the number listed in the church 

staff box. 

Brookstone Estates 

Nancy Bazzell    Ron Israel 

 

Lakeland Rehab & Health 

Ruth Scheets    Helen Wakefield    Wilma Vandeveer  

Martha Bazzell  Martha Hughes    Pauline Kingery 

Joyce Pennington 

 

Villas of Holly Brook 

Jean Nicholson    Lois Galloway    Florence Richards 

 

The Glenwood 

Esther Craig    Steve Kreke    Harold and Doris White   

 

Willowbrook 

Dick Bonnewell 

 

Lavender Ridge 

Verna Purdy  Maxine Gravenhorst    John Sills 

 

Lutheran Care, Altamont 

Melba Middlesworth    Gladys Gabel   

CHURCH  STAFF  

CHURCH OFFICE                          342-2030                    E-MAIL 

Dr. Joseph Scheets, Directing Pastor          690-4003             joe@effinghamcumc.com 

Rev. Leanne Noland, Associate Pastor       342-5806      leanne@effinghamcumc.com 

Rev. Lester Laur, Pastor Emeritus 

Connie Wieck, our United Methodist Covenant Partner Missionary 

Ann Roedl, Music Ministries Coordinator                                 ann@effinghamcumc.com 

Chris Prince, Handbell Choir Director           663-0804 

christopherprince1972@hotmail.com 

Linda White, Organist 

Conni Cash, Office Manager                 conni@effinghamcumc.com 

Kim Mersman, Secretary                       kim@effinghamcumc.com 

Please pray for the family and friends of 
Matthew L. Prewitt who passed away on 
Tuesday, October 21, 2014. 


